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MAYNOOTH BOYS’ NATIONAL SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER                     

No. 12                                                                       28th June, 2018  
 

Final newsletter 

As we reach the end of the school year I would like to thank all the boys, teachers, 

staff and parents for their part in a very successful and enjoyable school year. I 
wish everyone a very happy, fun and safe summer holiday.  

School closes at 12.00 o’clock on Friday 29
th

 June. Please collect your son 

promptly as this is the last day of school. 

See you all in August!  

Mr. Kirwan 

Oliver the Musical 

Our school musical, 'Oliver!' was a great success. The boys received rave reviews from everyone who attended 

with standing ovations on both nights. What a show! The boys have been given a 

taste for the stage and hopefully we will see many more wonderful performances in 

the future. Thanks to our wonderful, talented staff for all their hard work. Thanks 

also to the PTA and all the people from the community who volunteered to help. 

Finally, thanks to the cast for making it one of our most successful shows. Well 

done! Mr. Davis 

 

Sports Day 

On 13th June our annual sports day took place. Our three youngest class levels were at 

the school while 2nd-6th classes made the journey to North Kildare Rugby Club. 

Thankfully, the weather remained dry for the day. A variety of activities and sports were 

on offer in both locations. Our younger students also had the added bonus of a bouncy 

castle obstacle course! The pupils all had a great day showing off their many skills and 

abilities. Thanks to all of the boys for taking a full part in the day and thanks a million 

to the teachers who set up and manned the many stations and activities at both locations. A special word of thanks 

to Rob Landy and the staff at North Kildare Rugby Club for allowing us full use of their wonderful facilities. 
Well done everyone. Mr. Creevey and Ms. Patten 

Morning Club 

Morning Club will finish for the summer holidays this Friday 29
th
 June 2018. We would like to 

thank all parents/guardians and the children who attended this year. We wish them all very 
happy summer holidays. 

It will resume again on Thursday 30
th
 August 2018 at 8am. Looking forward to seeing you all 

again in September. Any new pupils are also very welcome. 

Goodbye from Mr. Fenton 

Thank you to all my colleagues, parents and pupils who have wished me well over the last few weeks. 

I was proud to be part of the staff of Maynooth BNS for the past 15 years and I will miss you all, and I wish you 
all the best for the future. 

Mr. Fenton 

School Building Update 

It is currently estimated that building will commence on the new school in the 

spring/summer of 2019. This is later than originally expected but the delay is unavoidable 

due to a redesign to enable the building to reach a higher energy rating standard, known as 

NZEB (Nearly Zero Energy Building). The redesign is complete and the project is now 

at tendering stage, so hopefully this progresses without any unforeseen issues, and all 

going well this time next year we will be watching the building of a brand new school 
building for St. Mary's B.N.S.! 

To accommodate the growth in pupil numbers, a new prefab. classroom is being installed in the staff car park 
over the summer. This will accommodate one of our 5th classes next year. 
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Class Allocation 2018-2019 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Teacher 2018 – 2019 Class Teacher 2017 - 2018 New Room 

Ms. S. Murphy Junior Infants A ----- Rm 1 

Ms. L. Kelly Junior Infants B ----- Rm 3 

Ms. S. Drislane Junior Infants C ----- Rm 2 

TBC/Ms. B. 

McLaughlin 
Senior Infants C 

Ms. L. Dineen Rm 11 

*Ms L. Nolan Senior Infants B Ms. N. Daly Rm 12 

Ms. K. Rafter Senior Infants A Ms. P. Reilly Rm 13 

Ms. L. Patten 1
st
 Class B Ms. K. Rafter Rm 6 

Ms. Y Lyons 1
st
 Class C Ms. B. McLaughlin Rm 7 

*Ms. N. Cowley 1
st
 Class A Ms. R. Flynn Rm 8A 

Ms. J. Gunn 2
nd

 Class A Ms. L. Patten Rm 8 

Ms. M. Sims 2
nd

 Class C Ms. S. Drislane Rm 9 

Ms. A. O’Mahony 2
nd

 Class B Ms. Y. Lyons Rm 10 

Ms. A. Ní Cheallaigh 3
rd

 Class A ----- PF 1 

TBC 3
rd

 Class B ----- PF 7 

Ms. U. McMahon  3
rd

 Class C ----- PF 8 

Ms. E. McMahon 4
th

 Class C Mr. D. McGrath Rm 14 

Mr. D. Downes 4
th

 Class A Mr. C. Harraghy Rm 15 

*Mr. S. Stafford 4
th

 Class B Me. U. McMahon Rm 16 

Ms. L. Meehan 5
th

 Class A Ms. J. Gunn PF 9 

TBC 5
th

 Class B Mr. C. Fenton PF 10 

Mr. T. Murphy 6
th

 Class B Ms. L. Kelly Rm 4 

Mr. C. McGeady 6
th

 Class A Mr. O. Creevey Rm 5 

*New Teachers 
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                                       Dates for your Diary 

 

 

Thursday, 30
th

 August 2018 – Senior Infants – 6
th

 Class 9.20am – 3.00pm 

 

        Friday, 31
st
 August 2018 – New Junior Infants 10.00am – 12pm      

 


